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From:  Pamela Valentik, Manager of Economic Development 
To:  LDFA Board Members 
Date:  June 21, 2018 
Re:  2018 2nd Qtr. Budget Amendment 
 
 
The LDFA is being asked to approve the 2018 2nd Quarter budget amendment, as outlined and presented by 
Mr. Snyder, prior to City Council’s consideration in August.  Below is a suggested motion: 
 
 
MOTION by________, seconded by _________,  
 
Resolved, that the following Local Development Finance Authority budget amendment for the City of 
Rochester Hills is approved and ready for submittal to the City Council for final adoption for Fiscal year 2018. 
 
 
Ayes:   
Nays:        
Absent: 
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